
635 Seminole Road 
Norton Shores, MI 49441  

Phone:  231-780-4765  
 

Church Staff: 
 

Dr. Rob Renberg -  Lead Pastor 
PastorRob@AnchorPoint.love 

 

James O’Brien  - Youth Pastor 
James@AnchorPoint.love 

 

Debbie Curtis   -  Church Secretary 
Debbie@AnchorPoint.love 

 

Robert Reese -  Worship Pastor 
Worship@AnchorPoint.love 

Board Members  
Elders: Bob Brydon; Tim Hall, John McDonald; Tim Swain 

Deacons: Hilary Huber; Steve Keglovitz; Christian Mohrhardt;  

Maryanne Wheeler; Rick Webb; Bob Yeager 

Church Website  
www.AnchorPoint.love 

Like us on Facebook  
Facebook/AnchorPointBibleChurch 

    Subscribe to our YouTube page (Anchor Point Bible Church) 

 Anchor Point    
 Bible Church 

Loving God — Loving People — Loving Life! 

Sunday, August 6, 2023  

1 Cor:13:4-5 

 Week 
   2 

 Week 
   3 

#1 

 July 9, 2023 
 July 16, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg  July 23, 2023 Pastor Rob Renberg Pastor Rob Renberg  August 6, 2023 Pastor James O’Brien HEROES OF FAITH #5   



 

 

Offering boxes are located at the back of the Sanctuary OR see the 
church website for online giving options. Scan the QR code to give! 
Thank you!  www.AnchorPointBibleChurch.com 

 

Information For Your Visit At Anchor Point Bible Church… 

1. We are happy to have you with us today.  Please fill out a Connection Card and 
either place it in an offering box or bring it to the Welcome Point for a  welcome 
gift.  For prayer requests or comments, please check the appropriate box and write 
on the back, or use the prayer card located in each pew and place in the prayer box 
at the Connection Point in the foyer. 

2. We encourage you to use our nursery & children’s ministries.   
Our Anchor Kids program is for children ages 4 yr. - 5th grade.  Before the service, 

        please check your children in at the check-in station that is located in the foyer, in 

        front of the office. The Anchor kids meet first in the sanctuary for family worship     
        before the Children’s Sermon and dismissal to their program.  Our nursery is  
        located in the “Harbor” Children’s Wing for babies and toddlers.  You will receive  
        a guest card and number for our notification system in the sanctuary.   

3. We hope you feel welcomed and loved today.   Please introduce yourself to  
Pastor Rob & Pastor James and others around you.  And….come back again!  

 
This Sunday: 8/6: 
Nursery:  Jan Snyder  
                 & Sally Heindrichs 
                                
Anchor Kids:  Khrisy VanKampen 
                         & Debbie Curtis 
                         
Next  Sunday 8/13: 
Nursery:   Maryanne Wheeler 
                  & Teresa Dunson 
                   
Anchor Kids:   Hannah Hodgson 
                          & Avery & Addy 
                        
Cookies:   Lois Byer, Erica Crews 
                  & Khrisy VanKampen 
 
Birthdays: 
8/7  -  Lanette Bultema 
 
 
Anniversaries:  
8/6  -  Bob & Ruth Renberg 
 

   Today 

   Prayer Team     9:15  -  9:45a.m. 
   Worship Service     10:00 a.m.  
   Fellowship & Coffee   After service 
          Ladies Retreat Meeting  -  11:30 a.m. 
 

 

We continue our series about some amazing 
heroes of Scripture. These ordinary people 
didn’t always behave well, yet there were 
moments in their lives where they  
demonstrated extraordinary faith.  Join us 
each and every Sunday this summer and be 
a hero to someone by inviting them to 
church with our TrueLife cards!  God  
changes lives and uses ordinary (and  
imperfect) people like these “faith” full 
characters , and as we will see, even YOU! 

 

 

 

 

THE 3rd ANNUAL CAR SHOW IS NEXT SUNDAY!  
This outreach event will be held on Sunday, August 13th  following our OUTSIDE 
WORSHIP SERVICE at 10:00 a.m. The CLASSIC CAR & BIKE SHOW will be from  
12-4:00 p.m. here at APBC! There will also be kids activities, music & free ice cream! 
Flyers containing  details are available on Connection Point! There’s still time to  
invite a friend to both! Don’t forget to pass out a TrueLife card with the flyer! 
 
FOOD DRIVE:  Don’t forget to bring your non-perishable food items to help fill our 
table of “Blessings” prior to the August 13 car show.  Bring some soon!   
 

“Bee Mindful” Ladies Retreat Team Meeting  is TODAY  following the service at 11:30. 
We will meet in  the S.I.S.T.E.R.S in Christ Room. 

Monthly Board Meeting Tuesday, August 8th, at 6:00 p.m. Please pray for our  
Elders, Deacons & Pastors as they seek God’s leading for our church & ministries. 

GGF Church Summer Picnic will be Saturday from, 11:30 a.m.  - 2:30 p.m. at Hager Park.  
More information on the event is located on Connection Point.  

 

  Saturday September 16th “Bee Mindful” Ladies Retreat   
  (Brochures & registration forms are located in the foyer) 
 

     September 24th  Paul Family Bluegrass Concert Worship Service 
September 30th  Community Yard Sale (Start saving “stuff” for our sale!) 
 

 

PROTECTION WORKSHOP (& Refresher) for all children & youth volunteers will be 
Wednesday, August 30th from 6:30-7:30 p.m. This is for all volunteers (even if you 
did it in the past, we require all volunteers to refresh for insurance requirements).  
 

 Plans For AWANA Are Underway!  

We are asking that you pray about how you may be involved in 
this AWESOME children’s program that will renew in the Fall. 
Hannah Hodgson is our new Commander this year, and we want 
to help her off to a great start!  There are a number of volunteer 

positions needed for our AWANA program. Watch for details or 
contact her soon! YOU make our Awana Program work and YOU 
are NEEDED!  

 

 

Awana Prize Cabinet...we need prize donations for ages kindergarten to 5th grade 
(boys & girls) amounts $1.00 to $5.00. Any and all new donations will be greatly 
appreciated.  You may bring your blessing for these children’s AWANA work 
(memory verses, attendance, etc.) to church and place in the box designated for 
this in the foyer. Our planned kick-off date is Sept.28th.  

Welcome to 
Anchor Point  
Bible Church 


